MS Costa Marina
23 of May 2005

To whom it may concern

I hereby confirm, that the CONCORDE BAND has worked as a trio on
board the MS Costa Marina from 23" April to 29™ August 2005.

Andreas Varkonyi, Bernadette Rott and Gergely Kovacs have performed
their duties with diligence and enthusiasm, always willing to support our
team and searching for the best repertoire to entertain our guests. The MS
Costa Marina is an old-fashioned cruise ship, carrying a maximum of 890
guests, mainly operating for the German speaking market. Concorde Trio
has easily adapted to our different age groups and was a great support for
our animation team during several theme evenings.

Therefore | would not hesitate to recommend the Concorde Trio and I am
looking forward to welcome them back in my cast anytime.

Sincerely o=
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/ "Beatrice von Engelmann
Cruise Director
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